
 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

 
 

 

       We are a Church of England School… 
 

We say a prayer before lunch each day.  
 

In our daily collective worship, we will be 
exploring this half-term’s theme of ‘creation’. 

 

This week’s song: My God is so big, so strong 
and so mighty. 

 

School Values: Compassion  Respect  
Responsibility 

 

 

This week in phonics… 
 

We will be learning the 
‘sounds’ made by the 
letters ck, e, u, & r. 

 
We are learning to read 
‘I’, ‘the’, ‘is’, ‘as’, ‘a’, ‘no’, 
‘go’, ‘of’, ‘to’ and ‘into’. 

 

This week in maths… 
We will be making 

comparisons using the 
language more, most, 
fewer, fewest. We will 
also be comparing and 

ordering objects by 
size, mass and capacity.  

School Library Books… 
Over the next few weeks the children will be visiting 
our school library and choosing a book to borrow 
and bring home to share. We will be visiting the 

library each week so please make sure their library 
book is in their bag so they can change this over for 

a new book.  
 

Please can the children have their school reading 
book in their bag each day, ready for us to read 

with them.  

This week the children will be bringing 

 

Why this ‘theme’? 
   We asked the children about their interests  

and many said they would like to find out more 
about crocodiles and other  

reptiles, leading on from this week’s  
learning about dinosaurs.  

Beware of the Crocodile 
 

Week beginning 11th October 2021 

Things your child can do at home: Practise writing first-names using your name card, 
share fiction/ non-fiction animal books, build your own zoo using lego, make animal masks.  

Homework: Draw a picture of your favourite animal and add your name. Upload on 
Tapestry or bring into school to share.  

 

Did you know… 
Crocodiles can go 

for weeks and 
weeks without 

eating. 

 

I wonder… 
 

Do crocodiles 
get sad? 


